
Public Notice

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community

Development Department (HCDD), is proposing a substantial

amendment to the Houston Action Plan for Disaster Recovery –

2015FloodEvents(Plan).TheStrategicBuyoutProgram's language

is being revised to replace “housing buyout” with “property

buyout”. This will expand the pool of properties eligible under the

Strategic Buyout Program. This would be the fifth amendment to

the Community Development Block Grant Disaster Recovery 2015

(CDBG-DR15) Action Plan.

The public has fourteen (14) days to comment on this proposed

amendment, from Friday, April 17, 2020 through Friday,

May 1, 2020. For more information on this proposed amendment,

contact Kennisha London at (832) 394-6197. Written comments can

be submitted by email to: Kennisha.London@HoustonTX.gov.

View the revised Action Plan for Disaster Recovery – 2015 Flood

Events at:

• HCDD website – https://houstontx.gov/housing/2015_Flood_
Events_Recovery.html (copies may be obtained upon request)

Upon completion of the fourteen-day public comment period,

the substantial amendment will be submitted to City Council for

approval.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/

tenant relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at

(832) 394-6240. For any information about HCDD's Complaints and

Appeals Process, please access HCDD's Complaints and Appeals

page at https://www.houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.html. For

more information about HCDD and its programs, please access

HCDD's website at https://houstontx.gov/housing/.


